From: Peter & Gwen Stone 
Sent: 18 July 2011 16:20
To: Planning
Subject: 
From : Peter Stone

18 July 2011           

To; Planning proposal  refs; 11/00114/f  and 11/00115/f   Steeple Aston.

Dear Sir or Madam,

As a resident of Pains Hill I strongly object to the application to demolish Wincote.

Despite two years of consultations CDC and the developer have failed to recognize that the proposed development lies within a conservation area and as such contravenes all that conservation stands for.

The proposed building dose not relate in any way to a normal family home,a Motel would be a fitting description. The glass and timber materials proposed to be used are totally out of keeping with the surrounding properties

Particularly during construction and afterwards the traffic on our narrow roads will increase and become more hazardous especially in Cow Lane  and the Pains Hill junction,giving great  concern for peoples safety and the road congestion this will cause.

Yours faithfully

Peter Stone

The Nest 

Paines Hill

Steeple Aston

Bicester            OX25 4SQ

